
 

 

There are several ways to join the London Fanshawe Horticultural Society. 

1) The easiest way is to come to a meeting and join at the membership desk (just inside 
the door to the hall). You will be asked to complete half of a membership card that looks 
like the top left. You keep the other half of the membership card and you can use it to 
get discounts at some local plant nurseries. 

2) You can use our on-line web payments site (above) and complete the information on 
the web form to purchase a membership. A membership card will be mailed out to you. 

3) You can use the interact e-transfer to treasurer.londonfanshawe@gmail.com. Make 
sure you include all the information in the form top left in the message. We will mail 
your card out to you. 

4) You can mail the information to our PO box (see above) and we will mail your card out 
to you. 

Why we ask for your contact information. 

1) We need the mailing address if we are going to mail the card out to you. 
2) Apart from announcements at the meetings, we use email extensively to contact our 

membership e.g.  send out meeting reminders. 
3) Phone. We only use the phone for members without email. Sometimes we will use the 

phone to contact some members if time is of the essence.  


